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Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
This proposed map is BAD, and y'all
know it. You know exactly what
you're doing: giving Trump his five
seats he asked for because he's
scared about midterms. And so what
do y'all do? Cheat. You're breaking
up districts that you know are
predominantly liberal, like Austin
where I live, and sweeping them up
into conservative representation,
where their voices will be watered
down. And this is not based on any
new census data! The map ignores
reality and silences the voices of
the people. According to the League
of Women Voters, "Districts may not
be drawn for the purpose of favoring
or discriminating against an
incumbent, political candidate, or
political party. "People are
supposed to select their leaders,
not the other way around!

I've lived in Central Texas my whole
life. My family has been here for
generations--some since Texas was a
Republic, and some even before that.
If conservatives are so upset that
Texas has a rising minority
population and liberal lean, why
don't y'all white supremacists move
somewhere else, like you always tell
us to? This is our home, these are
our voices, and our values. Not



Trump's!

You serve the people; don't forget.




